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MAYFIELD WOODS
	 MAYFIELD WOODS MIDDLE SCHOOL/ MAY 22, 2015

WEB SITE: 
http://mwms.hcpss.org

FRONT OFFICE:  410-313-5022

From the Principal’s Desk... 
As we are coming to the end of the school year, please encourage your child to start 
bringing home some of the clothes and other items that have been stored in their 
lockers. Periodically, we have students clean out their lockers but we have found that 
at the end of the year, students do not want to carry everything home and often leave 
articles of clothing here at school.

On a similar note, please remember that all textbooks and Media Center books need to 
be returned at the end of the year to avoid a book fine. Report cards will not be sent 
home if a student has an outstanding book fine. Please check around the house to see 
if there are any Media Center books or extra textbooks lying around that need to be 
returned. All Media Center books are due by June 5. If your student has any concerns, 
please have them see Mrs. Melvin in the Media Center.

We have a large number of items in our Lost and Found. Most items are located in the 
boxes in the cafeteria, however, there is also a lost book cart in the Media Center. 
Please have your child stop by to check for any lost coats, jackets, lunch boxes, books, 
etc., before June 12. 

Finally, I hope everyone enjoys this Memorial Weekend. Spend time with your friends 
and family and take the time to commemorate the sacrifices of those who serve our 
nation.

Regards, 

JoAnn Hutchens

Mayfield Woods MS @hcpss_mwms
Family Portal

https://hcpss.me/fp
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May	
  25	
  HOLIDAY	
  -­‐	
  Schools/Offices	
  
closed

May	
  26	
  Spaghe<	
  &	
  Meatballs	
  w/
Bread,	
  Popcorn	
  Chicken	
  w/Roll*

May	
  27	
  Hot	
  Turkey	
  Sub,	
  Chicken	
  
Nuggets	
  w/Roll*

May	
  28	
  Beef	
  Taco,	
  Chicken	
  PaQy,	
  
Plain	
  or	
  Spicy	
  w/Roll*

May	
  29	
  Turkey	
  SSr	
  Fry	
  w/Rice	
  &	
  Roll,	
  
Deli	
  Wrap,	
  Meatball	
  Sub*

June’s	
  menu	
  is	
  not	
  available	
  at	
  this	
  
Sme.	
  	
  Please	
  check	
  	
  Food	
  Services	
  on	
  
the	
  HCPSS	
  website,	
  www.hcpss.org	
  ,	
  
for	
  more	
  informaSon.

*EVERYDAY	
  OPTION:	
  Pizza,	
  Grilled	
  
Veggies	
  on	
  Roll,	
  Salad	
  Bar

SCHOOL MEALS

STUDENT RECOGNITION & 
ACTIVITIES

CONGRATULATIONS, MWMS MUSIC DEPARTMENT!
Mayfield Woods recently rocked Music in the Parks!  Our Chorus and Orchestra were awarded first place and the 
MWMS Band achieved 2nd place. We are so proud of our students and all of their hard work. Special thank yous 
go to Mrs. Fullerton, Mr. Hoffmaster, and Mr. Hunter for their dedication to our students so that they might reach 
their full potential!
Please join our award-winning music groups for the following concerts:
 May 27 - 7:00 p.m. @ Long Reach HS Chorus
 June 3 - 7:00 p.m. @ MWMS  Band (Bring your lawn chairs & dinner/snacks for an outdoor 
       concert!)
 June 4 - 7:00 p.m. @ MWMS  Orchestra
8th GRADE MUSIC AWARDS BANQUET - June 11

ANOTHER SUCCESSFUL MAYFEST! Thank you to everyone who joined us for a fun-filled, musical afternoon! 
And to our volunteers, we appreciate you so much - thank you - you are the reason we can do this, year after 
year. 

FIELD TRIPS
 May 29  8th Grade - Ft. McHenry/Cruise
 May 29  G/T Expo - Johns Hopkins APL
 June 1  7th Grade - National Aquarium
 June 3  8th Grade - High school visit

LIBRARY BOOKS DUE - no later than June 5
All student library books are due by June 5th.  Failure to return them, pay for a replacement, provide a 
replacement or talk to Mrs. Melvin will result in the end of the year report card being held. All 8th grade students 
with overdue books will have their names forwarded to their respective high school .

8th Graders - Interested in CHEERING at Long Reach HS next year?  
Come to our free clinics on the following dates: May 19 - 21, May 27 - 28, and June 2 - 4.
Email Mrs. Rice at elisabeth_rice@hcpss.org for more information.

PARENTS OF CURRENT 6TH GRADERS - IMMUNIZATIONS
Students entering 7th grade in the 2015-2016 school year will be required to show proof of Tdap and MCV4 
immunizations.  Please check with your child's doctor to see if your child has already received these 
immunizations.  If you have questions, please contact Mrs. Sterenberg in our Health Room.

LAST 2 DAYS OF SCHOOL
June 18 - 2 Hour Early Dismissal
June 19 - Last Day of School - 3 Hour Early Dismissal
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More Information...
Student Dress Code 
(Policy 9210)  
Student dress and appearance 
are the basic responsibility of 
students and their parents/
guardians as long as they are 
consistent with the school 
system’s responsibility to 
ensure that school 
environments are healthy, 
safe and conducive to student 
learning. It is a violation of 
this policy for any student to 
wear attire that interferes 
with the educational mission 
of the schools, is disruptive to 
the school environment, or 
that could endanger the 
health or safety of that 
student or others during 
school hours and school 
activities. This includes, but 
is not limited to, attire that: 
Unduly exposes or reveals 
skin or undergarments. This 
may include: tank tops; halter 
tops; tops that are strapless, 
low cut, or expose the midriff; 
pants worn low or loose that 
expose skin or 
undergarments. Causes or is 
likely to cause a substantial 
or material disruption to 
school activities or the 
orderly operation of the 
school. This may include 
buttons, display bands, 
armbands, flags, decals or 
other badges of symbolic 
expression. Covers the head, 
including hats, sunglasses, 
bandanas, hoods and visors, 
or head coverings of any kind. 
Depicts profanity, obscenity, 

the use of weapons, or 
violence. Promotes use of 
tobacco, drugs, alcohol, or 
other illegal or harmful 
products. Promotes, implies 
or contains sexually 
suggestive messages. 
Depicts gang affiliation. 
Contains language or symbols 
that demean an identifiable 
person or group or infringe on 
the rights of others. Contains 
rude, disrespectful, or 
discourteous expressions 
inconsistent with civil 
discourse and behavior. 
May damage school property. 

Attire worn for medical 
reasons or required in 
practicing a religious belief is 
permitted. Student attire will 
support a healthy and safe 
academic school 
environment. Any student 
failing to comply with the 
direction of an administrator 
is subject to disciplinary 
action in accordance with 
Policy 9200 Discipline and 
the Student Code of Conduct. 
Effective July 1, 2014, Policy 9200 
has been revised to reflect changes 
to the Code of Maryland Annotated 
Regulations as they relate to 
Student Discipline 13A.08.01.11. 
Updates to Policy 9200, Student 
Discipline, will be applied in the 
implementation of this policy. 

2015 Summer Classes & 
Camps
Summer school course 
catalogs and registration 
information is available on 
the HCPSS website,  http://

www.hcpss.org/summer/ .

Middle School World 
Language 

Students are now able to 
register for the Middle School 
World Language program 
through the HCPSS BSAP/K-9 
Summer Institute.  Rising 8th 
graders, who were not 
enrolled in world language in 
grade 7, may enroll in French 
or Spanish this summer. 
Successful completion of this 
course will prepare students 
to enroll in the appropriate 
grade 8 language course for 
the 2015-2016 school year. 
The course meets from June 
29 - July 24 from 8:30am - 
12:15pm at Lime Kiln Middle 
School ($275). 

If interested, please complete 
the online registration form 
on the summer school 
website. Registration website 
- http://tinyurl.com/HCPSS-
summer
Direct link to MS World 
Language Program 
registration form - http://
tinyurl.com/
MSlanguage-2015 

 2015-2016 
Long Reach HS 
Football Meeting
Please join us for an 
informational meeting on 
May 20 at 6:30 p.m.  For 
questions, please email Coach 
Willis at
jamie_willis@hcpss.org .
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CALENDAR
DATES

May 25 Holiday - Schools 
and offices closed

May 27 - Chorus Concert, 
7pm @ Long Reach HS

May 29 8th Gr EOY FT

May 29 G/T Expo @ APL

June 1 7th Gr FT

June 3 8th Grade High 
School Visit

June 3 Outdoor Band 
Concert, 7pm

June 3 PTA Restaurant 
Night - Jersey Mike’s

June 4 Strings Concert, 
7pm

June 11 8th Grade Music 
Banquet 

June 12 8th Grade End of 
Year Celebration, 6:30 pm

June 18 Schools close 2 
hours early

June 19 Last day of school 
- schools close 3 hours early

June 29 Summer School 
begins (MWMS summer 
school is being held at  
Elkridge Landing MS.)

August 24 2015-2016 
School Year begins - First 
Student Day

AFTER SCHOOL ACTIVITIES

Bridges & our After School Program are completed 
for this year.  Thank you for a great year!

Bridges & our After School Program are completed 
for this year.  Thank you for a great year!

LONG REACH HS SUMMER CAMPS
The LRHS Booster Club will be sponsoring camps for the Field 
Hockey and Boys Lacrosse teams this summer.  Below is 
information on the camps but for more information and 
registration, visit http://www.lrhsboosters.com/Camps.html

FIELD HOCKEY CLINIC - Girls, Grades 5-9
Dates: Saturday June 6th , 8:00am-9:30am at LRHS Field 
Hockey field, behind game stadium. Cost but need to register!

FIELD HOCKEY SUMMER CAMP - Girls, Grades 5-9  
Dates: Monday - Friday, August 3-7, 9:00-11:30 am at LRHS 
FIeld Hockey field, behind game stadium. Cost: $100 - please 
be sure to register! Please arrive 15 minutes early on first day.

BOYS LACROSSE SUMMER CAMP - Boys, Grades 6-11 
Dates: Monday - Friday, June 22 - 26, 1:00-4:30 pm at Long 

Reach High School main field Cost: $100 - please be sure to 

register!

COMMUNITY
 ACTIVITIES

(THESE EVENTS ARE 
NEITHER SPONSORED NOR 

ENDORSED BY HCPSS.)

STEMunlating Minds
HoCoSTEMFestival! Activities, 
demonstrations, discussions, 
giveaways, and more guarantee 
fun that’s FREE for the entire 
family!!! Date and time of event: 
June 7, 1-5 p.m., Howard 
Community College, STE Building
Contact Information: 
Melvin@stemulatingminds.com 
Visit out our website 
www.STEMulatingMinds.com

Howard Community 

College Kids on Campus, 
Enroll your child (ages 7-17) in 
Howard Community College’s 

Kids on Campus courses. Over 
250 classes, offered June 22-
August 14, in the morning and 
afternoon, with supervised 

lunch, before and after care. 
For more information, go to 
www.howardcc.edu/

kidsoncampus or contact Sara 
Baum at 443 518-4976 or 
Elizabeth Watson 443 

518-4102.

Soccer Association of 
Columbia

Now registering players for 
the Fall 2015/Spring 2016 
season.  The leagues are open 

to players from ages 4 to 19.  
Teams meet for eight weeks 
each season for practices and 

weekend games.  Register 
before July 15 to receive an 
early registration discount. Go 
to www.sackick.com to 

register. For more info, 
contact asksac@sac-hc.org. 

PTA NEWS
 mayfieldwoodspta@gmail.com

“Like” MWMS PTA on Facebook! 

• PTA MEETING:  Please join us on 
Wednesday, June 10, for the last PTA 
Meeting of the 2014-2015 school year.  It will 
be held at 7 pm in the Media Center. 

• PTA COMMITTEE POSITIONS 2015-2016 
There are a number of open positions for the 
next school year.  Please contact Jill Witkin 
at jswitkin@comcast.net or 410-799-4571 if 
you are interested.

•  Restaurant Night:  Need dinner to take to 
the Outdoor Band Concert on June 3? Pick 
something up from Jersey Mike’s (even if 
you can’t make the concert) and support the 
MWMS PTA at the same time! We appreciate 
your support!
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